DISASTER RELIEF FUND FOR STAFF AND TEACHERS IN SANTA CRUZ CITY SCHOOLS



Members of our unions: Santa Cruz Council of Classified Employees and Greater Santa Cruz Federation of Teachers have been impacted by the CZU August Lightning Complex Fire. We know of two teachers who have lost their homes and at least fifty employees are currently evacuated. We will be collecting funds to help our members who have lost their homes or have damage to their homes and to help our members who are evacuated; some are needing to stay in hotels and have limited funds.

You can donate to assist our members in two ways:

- Link to our GSCFT Treasurer,@Sarah-Rominger, through Venmo and send a donation. Make a note in your Venmo: "GSCFT/SCCCE Disaster Relief Fund." We will be opening up a separate bank account with these funds; funds will go to SCCCE Classified Members and GSCFT certificated members in need.
- 2) You can write a check to GSCFT 2030 and write on the memo: "GSCFT/SCCCE Disaster Relief Fund."

We will be sending out applications for our members in need tomorrow.

Applications will be reviewed and approved by the Presidents and Treasurers of SCCCE and GSCFT.

Thank you for your support for our Sisters and Brothers!

Jeanie Brown, President SCCCE 6084 Casey Carlson, President GSCFT 2030